
Richard Holden MP has been meeting with Northern Powergrid (NPG) regularly following 

on from Storm Arwen to see how things can be improved in the future.  

 As part of this, NPG have set up a £7.5 million fund for affected towns and villages to help 

with emergency resilience in the future. The grants are open to applications from Parish 

Councils and community organisations.  

 NPG have agreed to hold 2 meetings with Mr Holden where there will be a presentation and 

an opportunity to ask about the grants. 

Residents are also invited to attend and we would be grateful if you could promote these 

meeting to them. 

Friday 14
th

 October Jubilee Centre, Dipton DH9 9DR 

Friday 21
st
 October Eastgate Village Hall, Eastgate DL13 2HU 

Both meetings start at 6:00p.m. and end at 7:30p.m. 

 If you or any residents would like to attend, please book by emailing: 

northernpowergrid@publicaffairsco.com 

  

 


